
Submitter: Duncan Gray 

On Behalf Of: Racers  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2738 

The track provides an uncommon ground for a niche community where it has stood 

for decades. Taking the option to run race fuel can and will deter people possibly 

causing them to take to the streets. Keeping the option of race fuel how it has been 

will continue to promote safe controlled driving to the community and youth that are 

coming into the motor sports world.  


